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previously most famous primate fossil, Lucy, by forty-four million years. A secret until now, the fossil - "Ida" to
theresearchers who have painstakingly verified her provenance - is the most complete primate fossil ever found. Fortyseven million years old, Ida rewrites what we've assumed about the earliest primate origins. Her completeness is
unparalleled - so much of what we understand about evolution comes from partial fossils and even single bones, but
Ida's fossilization offers much more than that, from a haunting "skin shadow" to her stomach contents. And, remarkably,
knowledge of her discovery and existence almost never saw the light of day. With exclusive access to the first
scientiststo study her, the award-winning science writer Colin Tudge tells the history of Ida and her place in the
world. A magnificent, cutting-edge scientific detective story followed her discovery, and The Link offers a wideranging investigation into Ida and our earliest origins. At the same time, it opens a stunningly evocative window into
our past and changes what we know about primate evolution and, ultimately, our own.
Respiratory Care Exam Review - E-Book Gary Persing 2009-11-25 This title includes additional digital media when
purchased in print format. For this digital book edition, media content is not included. Respiratory Care Exam Review:
Review for the Entry Level and Advanced Exams, 3rd Edition, readies students with review materials for both the CRT and
RRT exams! The material is presented in an outline format for efficient studying, with special boxes included in the
chapter to highlight important information that is often included in the exam. New content has been added to the 3rd
edition, including the latest updates to the NBRC content outlines implemented in 2009 and 2010. Be fully prepared with
this comprehensive text! Respiratory Therapy exam review designed to provide students with a complete, hands-on review
for both the NBRC Certified Respiratory Therapist (CRT) and the Registered Respiratory Therapist (RRT) credentialing
exams. The material is presented in a detailed outline format, and each chapter includes a pre-test and post-chapter
questions. Answers and rationales for both pre- and post-testing are located in the back of the book. Book includes two
practice exams. One practice exam for each exam (CRT & RRT) is located in the back of the book. Answer keys with
rationales for correct and incorrect answers are available on the Evolve Web site. The NBRC complexity levels of each
question are indicated in the answer key to help the student better prepare for the actual exam. Every chapter has been
thoroughly revised to incorporate the newest (2009) NBRC Examination content outlines that were implemented in 2009
(CRT) and 2010 (RRT). Unique! Exam Notes highlight special notes or instructions specific to either the entry level
(CRT) or advanced exam (RRT) to help students use their study time more effectively. Other key information relevant to
the respiratory therapist is featured in specially shaded boxes. Completely updated to reflect the newest NBRC
Examination content outlines, with new information on: stress testing, oxygen titration with exercise, aterial line
insertion, influenza vaccines and ventilator-associated pneumonia protocols. Additional practice test questions with
rationales added to both entry level and advanced practice exams provide rationales and detailed explanation for every
question on the exam.
International Relations Since 1945 John W. Young 2013-02-07 International Relations since 1945 offers undergraduate
students a comprehensive and accessible introduction to global political history since World War II. The new edition is
comprehensively updated to cover the period between 2001 and 2012. Discussing the World Trade Center attacks and
concluding with the run up to the 2012 US presidential elections, a new final section outlines broad developments
including the changing world order and the global financial crises. Three new chapters look at terrorism, the wars in
Iraq and Afghanistan, and the rise of major new powers including China.Student learning is supported by a range of
helpful learning features including biographies of key figures and chronologies of events.New to this edition A new
final section covering the period between 2001 and 2012 outlines broad developments including changes in the
international order and financial crises.Three new chapters add material on terrorism, the wars in Iraq and
Afghanistan, and the rise of major new powers.

Functional Programming Patterns in Scala and Clojure Michael Bevilacqua-Linn 2013 Provides a guide to using Scala and
Clojure to solve in-depth programming problems.
Secretary or General? Simon Chesterman 2007-01-29 The Secretary-General of the United Nations is a unique figure in
world politics. At once civil servant, the world's diplomat, lackey of the UN Security Council, and commander-in-chief
of up to a hundred thousand peacekeepers, he or she depends on states for both the legitimacy and resources that enable
the United Nations to function. The tension between these roles - of being secretary or general - has challenged every
incumbent. This book brings together the insights of senior UN staff, diplomats and scholars to examine the normative
and political factors that shape this unique office with particular emphasis on how it has evolved in response to
changing circumstances such as globalization and the onset of the 'war on terror'. The difficulties experienced by each
Secretary-General reflect the profound ambivalence of states towards entrusting their security, interests or resources
to an intergovernmental body.
Travel Fun Book AAA Publishing 1999-12-31 "You'll learn about: " * State capitals, birds, trees, and flowers * Famous
people * Geography * History * Animals "And, much more!" When you take along the Travel Fun Book, you'll be there in no
time!
How to Live 365 Days a Year John A. Schindler 2002 Draws a blueprint for maintaining physical well-being by creating a
healthy attitude toward the disappointments and pleasures of daily life.
Writing Life Stories Bill Roorbach 1998-07-15 A guide to writing stories, memoirs, and personal essays that includes
information on remembering distant memories; making real people into characters; using public records, interviews, and
diaries to create a believable story; and other related topics.
High-Impact Instruction Jim Knight 2012-12-04 High Impact Instruction is a response to the pressing need among school
leaders for research-validated, high-leverage instructional practices that have a significant, positive impact on the
way teachers teach and students learn. Author Jim Knight provides a simple but powerful framework and set of tools for
improving classroom management, content planning, instruction, and assessment. In addition, the book addresses the most
effective forms of professional learning that can be used to ensure that teachers learn the Big Four teaching
practices: Instructional Coaching, Partnership Learning, and Intensive Learning Teams.
Microarray Image and Data Analysis Luis Rueda 2018-09-03 Microarray Image and Data Analysis: Theory and Practice is a
compilation of the latest and greatest microarray image and data analysis methods from the multidisciplinary
international research community. Delivering a detailed discussion of the biological aspects and applications of
microarrays, the book: Describes the key stages of image processing, gridding, segmentation, compression,
quantification, and normalization Features cutting-edge approaches to clustering, biclustering, and the reconstruction
of regulatory networks Covers different types of microarrays such as DNA, protein, tissue, and low- and high-density
oligonucleotide arrays Examines the current state of various microarray technologies, including their availability and
affordability Explains how data generated by microarray experiments are analyzed to obtain meaningful biological
conclusions An essential reference for academia and industry, Microarray Image and Data Analysis: Theory and Practice
provides readers with valuable tools and techniques that extend to a wide range of biological studies and microarray
platforms.
The Link Colin Tudge 2009-05-20 For more than a century, scientists have raced to unravel the human family tree and
have grappled with its complications. Now, with an astonishing new discovery, everything we thought we knew about
primate origins could change. Lying inside a high-security vault, deep within the heart of one of the world's leading
natural history museums, is the scientific find of a lifetime - a perfectly fossilized early primate, older than the
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